
From: Terry Soucie   
Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 4:05 PM 
To: Holly Willford <HWillford@pelham.ca> 
Subject: Files numbers B22/2021P, B23/2021P, and B24/2021P 

 

Hello Ms. Willford: 

This email is so I can register to participate in the virtual meeting on August 3, 2021 at 4:00. 

The following are my comments: 

1.  When will construction begin on Part 1, Part 2, Part 3. 

2.  When will construction end on Part 1, Part 2, Part 3. 

3.  Which Part will begin construction first. 

4.  How close to the property line/fence will the dwelling be on Part 1.  

5.  What type of townhouse unit will be next to my property line on Part 1.  Preferably a 

bungalow.  

6.  I am interested in having the 2 mature trees (maple and magnolia) that are along the fence line 

between my property and Part 1 be saved.    

7.  I would like a new wooden fence installed along the entire property line between my property 

and Part 1.  

 

I look forward to receiving the link for the virtual meeting.   

 

Thank you. 

Terry Soucie 

 

 

--  

 
 

Terry Soucie 

   

  

 

 

Central Time  

 


